
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: September 30, 2024 

To: Deadwood City Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Planning, Zoning & Historic Preservation Officer 

Re:  Accept Quote from Hopkinson Contracting for  

  5 Harrison Retaining Wall 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

The Historic Preservation Office is requesting permission to award a contract 
for repair of a retaining wall at 5 Harrison. This project has gone out for bid 
three times since 2022 with each round far exceeding the owner’s and City 

budget and the bids have been rejected. 

The City of Deadwood Historic Preservation Commission has received a quote 

from Hopkinson Contracting in the amount of $35,100.00.  Staff, owner and 
the engineer have reviewed the quote and recommending accepting the quote. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: Move to accept the quote from Hopkinson Contracting in 
the amount of $35,100.00 for the retaining wall located at 5 Harrison. 
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